

## MEDINAH SHRINERS MINI CHOPPERS CLUB "Spreading Love, Hope & Charity To All"

## Invoice

TO: Heather Black - Cortland Parade

From: Alexander Edwards, President Medinah Mini Choppers

Date: 09/12/22

Dear Heather:

This is our invoice to you for a donation of \$500 for our appearance at the 2022 Cortland Parade on October 9<sup>th</sup>.

We use our donations for our fund raising efforts for the Shriners Hospital for Children – Chicago

The Mini Choppers greatly appreciate the opportunity to join you this year!

My best -

Alexander Edwards President Medinah Shriners Mini Choppers (630) 642-9095